
September 17,2012 

SEP 1- 8 2042 
PUBLIC SERVICE 
CC’> M MISS I ON 

Hon. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: PSC Case No. 2012-00129 

This letter is to  advise you that Duo County Telephone Cooperative wishes to  be included on the service 
list of parties to the above-referenced praceeding. 

Thank you and should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas E. Preston 
Chief Executive Officer 

TEP:spe 


